
How we support children to learn to read: 
 

At Little Oaks we follow the governments ‘Letters and Sounds’ guidance for 
helping children to develop the building blocks they need for learning to read.  
Using stories, rhymes, sound games and a language rich environment, where 
opportunities to develop language are planned into every session. 
During the summer term before the children join their Reception class at 
school, we also start to use the ‘Read Write Inc.’ programme to teach phonics 
through fun, short, structured sessions each day with Katherine.   
Using special pictures and rhymes for each phoneme (sound) and grapheme 
(the written form of the sound) and fun games with Fred Frog, who is only able 
to speak in sounds, e.g. d o g (dog) / sh i p (ship).  The children learn the first 
set of pure letter sounds and digraphs (two letter sounds), how to form them 
and how to put them together to read words:  

            
Helping your child at home: 
It is important that younger children are able to spend time developing their 
listening skills and a love for books and words, before any structured phonics 
are introduced.  You can help them by spending time enjoying stories and 
rhymes together (see the guidance on the reverse of this letter) and talking 
together lots, introducing new vocabulary. 
Stories, rhymes and talking continue to be just as important once they do 
start learning to read.  However, once they are ready, if you would like to 
support your child’s reading and writing at home, information and advice 
about phonics, such as how to say the pure letter sounds e.g. mmm instead of 
muh, use Fred talk “Time for b e d’, and use the Read Write Inc. resources at 
home, can be found at:  www.ruthmiskin.com/parents  

http://www.ruthmiskin.com/parents


We also have information about what phonics is on our Parent Forum and 
resources you can borrow from our Parents’ Library.  If you have any 
questions please don’t hesitate to speak with Katherine at the start or end of 
any session   



 


